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Welvista
Hope and wellness for the uninsured.

13 May 2013

Director Anthony E. Keck

Mrs. Diedre Singleton

Ms. Valeria Williams

Bureau of Fiscal Affairs

SCDHHS

1801 Main Street

PO Box 8297

Columbia, South Carolina 29202-8297

Re: Welvista, Inc. MOA FY 2012-2013

Dear Director Keck, Mrs. Singleton, and Ms. Williams:

RECEIVELS
MAY 17 2013

Depariment of Health & Human Services

FFICE OF THE DIRECTO"™

This letter is to formalize the discussion we had on 2 May 2013 pertaining to the
additional funding necessary for Welvista to carry out the mission required under the

above-referenced MOA.

In addition to the retroactive payment of $146,352.00 for services rendered from July
through October 2012, Welvista has issued invoices to SC DHHS as follows:

November, 2012
December, 2012
January, 2013
February, 2013
March, 2013
April, 2013

85,579.50
65,077.00
110,035.00
90,240.50

100,477.00

124,195.00

During this time, we have seen an exponential increase in applications to be processed
and a phenomenal growth in prescriptions filled. We are processing more than 2500
applications each month. At this time, the projected invoices for May and June are

$150,000.00 each.
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Columbia, SC 29204
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Therefore, we hereby formally request that our FY 2012-2013 MOA be amended to
reflect these needs as we strive to fulfill your mandate that we reach and serve as many
of the uninsured citizens of South Carolina as possible. By carrying out our mutual
mission to provide prescription medications to these individuals, we will certainly ease
the burden placed on the State and County Governments as well as the taxpayers in our
State to meet the medical needs of these citizens.

Welvista appreciates your partnership with our organization and the consideration of
additional funding for FY 2012-2013. Ilook forward to your response.

With sincere regards,
anita Wright
CEO, Welvista, Inc.
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